
 

Welcome to the 2015-16 school year!  Thank you for allowing us 
to educate and love your child again this year.  I anticipate 
another exciting year of academic and personal growth for all 
students on our campus.  Sudan Elementary has an excellent 
group of individuals waiting to serve and educate your child to 
believe in their abilities and to assist them in reaching their 
goals.  I am extremely proud of our students' accomplishments 
and look forward to celebrating our school year with you.  

I encourage you to visit and become an active part of our 
school this year.  As a school, we depend on you to help us 
make decisions that will affect your child in the future.  
Please visit with teachers and administrators about the events 
that take place at Sudan Elementary.  Always know you are 
welcome to ask questions and visit your child’s classroom at 
any time.  

Again, thank you for allowing us to work with your most 
valued possession, your child.  Our school is a special place, 
and we are happy to have you as part of the Sudan Elementary 
family.   

DeAnn Wilson 
Principal  
 

Empowering Students for Success! 

Sudan PRIDE! 
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